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The Comprehensive Administrative Review (CAR) committee is committed to providing monthly updates
on our progress against the key initiatives identified in our Kennesaw State-specific CAR report. The
report and KSU projects, which are updated monthly, are listed on the CAR website, accessible here:
http://oie.kennesaw.edu/car/.
 
This month, we are highlighting Parking and Transportation.
 
Parking and Transportation within Campus Services engaged Albion as the contractor to construct a
new parking lot for students on the Marietta campus.  Construction began in late March 2019.  The
parking lot will be located on Technology Way near the Recreation and Wellness Center and will add
300 parking spots on the Marietta campus.  The new parking lot will allow KSU to discontinue leasing
parking spaces at White Water, as well as the Big Owl Bus shuttle services provided to and from the
remote parking location, which will result in significant cost savings.  
 
The new parking is scheduled to be completed prior to the beginning of the 2019 Fall semester.
 
Additional information related to parking and transportation can be found at parking.kennesaw.edu.
 
Please do not hesitate to send comments or questions to CARupdate@kennesaw.edu.
 
Thanks for all you do at KSU!
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